PRAD Parade Committee 14 October, 2013

Dear CARA Members,

| would like to send you this heartfelt thank you for all your hard work supporting the
2013 Patuxent River Appreciation Day Parade Sunday October 13, 2013. You facilitated
our communication between our staging area and reviewing stand with professionalism
and style. It was our first time experimenting with this capability and it was a great
success. That is due in large degree to your professional approach, experience and
dedication. We enjoyed working with you and we certainly look forward to our continued
relationship next year on Sunday October 12, 2013 (just before Columbus Day again).

Please accept this Certificate of Appreciation as our token of gratitude and our sincere
desire to continue our positive working relationship into the future. We wish you all the
best in your future endeavors and we look forward to seeing you again next year.

- ~“Randy Geg@‘
& PRAD Parade Committee Chairman




